wesleyan theological society
p.O. BOX 144
wilmore, ky 40390

February 28, 1998

F. Bruce Simmons III
P.O. 250
Sharon Center, OH 44274-0250

Dear Mr. Simmons,
Welcome to the WTS.

Enclosed is a copy of the current issue of the Wesleyan Theological Journal. You will also
receive both issues for 1998. Back issues are available for $1.50 for single issues and $3.00
for double issues. An index to all back issues has been published in volume 25, number 2
(1990). An incomplete set of back issues (missing volume 3, 12 and volume 14, number 2) is
available for $50.00 (including postage).

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

William C. Kostlevy, PhD
Secretary-Treasurer
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